Moraga Movers

Over seventy Moraga Movers
attended the annual Christ-

mas luncheon at St. Mary’s College
on Monday, December 10. The
NOTEables, a mixed chorus from
the Lafayette Presbyterian Church,
entertained with Christmas songs
and a sing-along. The group elected
its Board for 2008: (L-R) Treasurer
Bob Foxall, Outgoing President

" Www.lamorindaweekly.com

Yolande Rowe, Vice President Dan
Rego, President George Fisher,
Recording Secretary Pat Jensen, and
Corresponding Secretary Norma
Heath. The Moraga Movers is dedi-
cated to the well being of citizens
55+. Applications are available at
the Hacienda de las Flores, or by
calling 376-6622.
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